
 

January 23, 2009
Reference: Pauli Systems Inc., Fairfield, California

To whom it concerns:

In 2007 Lockheed Martin Aeronautics Company provided to Hellenic Aerospace Industry 
S.A. of Schimatari, Greece a state of the art dry paint stripping facility for aircraft as part of 
our industrial cooperation obligation to the Government of Greece associated with a recent 
purchase by the Hellenic Ministry of National Defense of F-16 aircraft.  The facility was 
built in record time, five months, with the highest quality in cooperation with Emvatis S.A. 
of Athens, Greece and Pauli Systems, Inc. of Fairfield, California.

As the individual responsible for the project I interfaced with the two contractors on an 
almost daily basis and can state without reservation that Pauli Systems and specifically Bob 
Pauli demonstrated the highest level of integrity in all phases of the project, that the project 
was delivered on time, on budget and with an extraordinary level of quality in the products 
and services provided.

The transparency in dealing with Pauli Systems, Inc. was exemplary, their timeliness in 
responding to our numerous inquiries and requirements was excellent, and it was a true 
delight to work with the company.  I and the others within Lockheed Martin Aeronautics 
that were involved with Pauli Systems would unequivocally support working with Pauli 
Systems in the future and would highly recommend the company to others who are looking 
for similar products. 

Respectfully,

David C. Rondeau
Manager,
International Industrial Cooperation

Lockheed Martin Aeronautics Company
PO Box 748  Fort Worth, TX 76101
David.C.Rondeau@LMCO.com


